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Track Modifications to Blue-Expo Line Junction

On January 10, 2013 the Exposition Construction Authority authorized funding associated with trackwork modifications to the Blue – Expo Line Junction at Flower Street and Washington Boulevard; the California Public Utilities Commission (CPUC) had directed the modifications to be made as soon as possible. Design work is currently underway and once approved, installation of modifications will be scheduled, possibly as soon as early February. The work will occur over a weekend, beginning on a Friday night at 9:00pm and continuing through early Monday morning. Buses will be used to transport Blue and Expo Line passengers between Grand, 23rd, Pico and 7th Street/Metro Center Stations while the work is being completed. These modifications will resolve all the issues raised by the CPUC about the junction's geometry and one of its "frogs." 
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The American Institute of Graphic Arts (AIGA) is hosting a six-part webinar series featuring industry experts “best practices and fresh ideas of design leaders who are achieving results for their companies”. Metro Creative Services is honored to be invited to participate and Michael Lejeune will be leading one of the six webinars and discussing the award-winning design work produced by our in-house staff.
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